
 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 

Sunday 6th November 2022 This is a House Group week  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Prayer List: Pat & Clive D, Richard B, Mike & Brenda S, Alan & Christine C, 
Beverley C, Danny, Jan, Sanaz, Yvonne D and family. 

Church Office  01253 823904 // allsaintsanchorsholme@gmail.com 
Vicar Rev. Anthony Barnshaw 01253 858654 // anthony.barnshaw@btinternet.com 

www.allsaintsanchorsholme.com Charity no. 1132756 

 

NEWSLETTER 
Sunday 31st October 2022 

Mon 31st 16.00 Light Party 19.30 
19.45 

Nexus 
Table Tennis 

Tue 1st 10.00 
 

Olive Branch 
 

18.00 
19.00 

Footsteps 
Pop Up Ukulele’s 

Wed 2nd 10.00 
 

Silent Prayer 
 

13.15 Toddlers 

Thu 3rd   14.00 
 

Dorcas 
 

Fri 4th 13.00 
 

Connect More   

Sat 5th  
 

   

Sun 6th 09.00 
10.30 

Holy Communion 
Morning Service 

18.30 Praise Service 
 

 

Mon 7th 10.00 
20.00 

Quiet Prayer 
Thanksgiving Service 

19.00 
19.45 

Bible School 
Table Tennis 

Tue 8th 10.00 
 

Olive Branch 
 

  

Wed 9th 10.00 
 

Silent Prayer 
 

13.15 Toddlers 

Thu 10th    
 

 

Fri 11th 13.00 
 

Connect More   

Sat 12th 10.00 
 

Walking Group   

Sun 13th 09.00 
10.30 

Holy Communion 
Remembrance Service 

15.00 
18.30 

Memorial Service 
Healing Service 

 



My grateful thanks go to Anthony and the Church Family for your 
compassionate, thoughtful, kindness following Grant's passing away. I have been 
overwhelmed by your loving prayers, letters and cards. Grant was loved and you 
have all extended that love to myself, Chris and Sebastian - may God richly bless 
you all. Yvonne x 
 
Light Party Monday 31st October 4-6pm. For 4-11 year olds as an alternative to 
Halloween. 
 

 
 

Christmas Fair - 19th November 10am to 1pm supporting Blueskies and 
Headway Blackpool, two amazing local charities. In particular, this year we would 
love home-made produce of cakes and jams/ pickles etc. which would make great 
Christmas gifts, children's books and toys etc. and pledges for the auction. We 
already have some fabulous pledges offered i.e. an afternoon for 4 designing 
costume Jewellery which you can keep followed by tea and cake thanks 
Jacqui Green 07530 358724. 
 
Gift Day We are so blessed and grateful for the generosity displayed by church 
members as a response to our recent gift day.  As well as extending a sincere 
thank you to all who gave, we are going to set time aside to Thank God for His 
provision of funds and commit to Him our use of the money.   
Church will be open for quiet prayer from 10am - 8pm on Monday 7th November 
and you are welcome to call in at any point during that time to pray.  Also, there 
will be a very short service of prayer and thanksgiving at 8pm.  Please do join us if 
you can. 



Service of Remembrance Sunday 13th November at 10.30 am with Holy 
Communion. 
 

 
 
If you would like to have the name of a loved one read out during the service, then 
please either contact Ian at the office or fill in the form you can find here: 
 
https://forms.gle/R7ZAkCYenCqTyvK86 
 
The next DCF meeting is on Tuesday November 15th at 2pm in the hall. We are 
having entertainment by Harry Waggett’s pop up Ukulele group in aid of Guide 
dogs. This was very much enjoyed last year. Everyone welcome, please come. 
More information from Clive or Pam  
 
Home Group Social Event Saturday 26th November 6.30pm 
If you are in one of our church home groups or are considering joining one then 
please join us for our home groups social event. An opportunity for all members of 
home groups to come together and have a time of fellowship and fun. There will 
be a quiz (which home group will be victorious?!) and tea, coffee and cakes. 
Individual home groups may wish to bring snacks to share on their tables. Please 
confirm with your home group leader or Sarah Tarbuck that you are coming so we 
can cater with the cakes. Small charge of £1.50 payable on the night. 
 
Next Messy Church is Tuesday 8th December. 15:30 - 17:00 
 
Walking Group meet for the last walk of 2022 on 12th November at 10am in the church 

car park. We will be walking a flat route of 3.5 miles around Stanley park and Marton Mere. 
 

https://forms.gle/R7ZAkCYenCqTyvK86


Advanced notice - Lancashire Sings Christmas will be on Thursday 15th 
December 7pm at the Golden Eagle. Please try to join us! 
 

Samaritans purse shoe 
box appeal There will be 
boxes, leaflets and items 
to take to put in the boxes 
available on Sunday 30th 
October. There has been 
a hold up with the boxes 
this year so the appeal is 
running late. Please will 
you return completed 
boxes by Sunday 13th 
November at the latest. 
The shoe box gifts are a 
blessing to children 
around the world who are 
in need and these are 
often the only gifts they 
receive. Thank you for 
helping again this year. 
More information from 
Michele Duer or Pam 
Varley. 
 
 

 

 


